On June 28, 2006, Mrs. Burdick requested the following information regarding Agenda Item CC1 - Consultant Contract for Susan L. Knight: 

REQUEST:
My access to the e-agenda has been limited.  I apologize for the late request.  It was my understanding the a principal had been assigned to the Character Ed. program in PBC.  Please explain why the District must hire a consultant for this work. How does maintaining an inventory support teachers?

RESPONSE:
A principal had been assigned to the Character Education program.  There was a cut in funding for the Safe and Drug-Free Schools Project FY07.  The responsibilities will be carried out at a reduced cost by this part-time consultant.  The inventory management function directly supports teachers who request use of our extensive library of prevention videos, kits, materials, training packets, campaign materials related to anti-bullying, drug prevention, character education, student led initiatives and clubs, etc.  FYI, we have applied to the federal government for a large Character Education Grant.  We will know in July if we have been awarded this very competitive grant.
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